
 

 
 

  
  Shropshire Council 

Legal and Democratic Services 
Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 

   
Date:  19th March 2015 
 

 
Committee:  
Decision Making Session by Portfolio Holder for Business, ip&e, Culture and 
Commissioning (North) 
 
Date: Friday, 27 March 2015 
Time: 10.00 am 
Venue: Room 1S 131, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, Shropshire, SY2 6ND 
  
You are requested to attend the above meeting.  
The Agenda is attached 
 
 
Claire Porter 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services (Monitoring Officer) 
 
 
Members of Decision Making Session by Portfolio Holder for Business, ip&e, 
Culture and Commissioning (North) 
Steve Charmley   
 
 
Your Committee Officer is:  
 
Penny Chamberlain  Principal Committee Officer 
Tel:   01743 252729 
Email:   penny.chamberlain@shropshire.gov.uk 



AGENDA 

 
1  Redesign of Library Service in Church Stretton (Pages 1 - 88) 

 
Report of the Director of Commissioning is attached marked 1. 
 
Contact – George Candler – 01743 255036 
 
Note: Since the publication of the agenda, report and appendices on Thursday, 
19th March 2015 it became apparent that Appendix 2 entitled Summary of 
Targeted Engagement Work was the incorrect document and subsequently 
withdrawn.  The correct version of Appendix 2 entitled Church Stretton Library 
Consultation – Engagement Plan was published on Monday, 23rd March 2015. 
 
 
Note:  Portfolio Holder Decision Making Sessions are not open to the public. 
However members of the public are welcome to submit a request to address or 
ask a question of the Member making the portfolio decision.  Any request should 
be submitted in writing to the Chief Executive at The Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, 
Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND by no later than 2 clear working days before the 
proposed Member Session.  This is to ensure that the individual member has 
sufficient time to decide whether or not to hear such persons and if so the 
arrangements to be made.  If you would like further details please telephone 
01743 252729 or email penny.chamberlain@shropshire.gov.uk 
 
 


